                       
29TH MAY,2024

                        
                          THE ICOC WELFARE  NOTICE

Dear ICOC Members, 
Greatings, I believe we are all doing well,it has been one year since we all met together.
On behalf of ICOC Committee members, I wish to notify you that  we will have our Annual General Meeting on Saturday 22ndJune 2024 at 10am at Umoja Church.
We are all encouraged to attend the  physical meeting without fail.

Best regards and God Bless you.
[bookmark: _GoBack]ICOC Welfare Secretary,
Mary Ondatto.
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